ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSED THE STANDARD AT
ANN ARBOR
(405 S. MAIN ST.)

The Ann Arbor City Council will con-
duct a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on
Monday March 2, 2020, in the City Hall
Council Chamber, 2nd floor of the Guy
C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building, 301
E. Huron Street, for the purpose of
hearing all persons interested in the
proposed Resolution to Approve The
Standard at Ann Arbor Site Plan and
Development Agreement at 405 South
Main Street.

A copy of the proposal is available for
inspection in the Ann Arbor City Clerk's
Office, 2nd floor, 301 E. Huron Street.
Questions concerning the public hear-
ing may be directed to the City Clerk's
Office at (734) 794-6140.

Jacqueline Beaudry,
Ann Arbor City Clerk
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